
 

 

Animal Commission Minutes 
January 9, 2013 

 
 

 
Members present          Also Present 

M. Blake       R. George 
S. Nierenberg       C. Aaronson 
N. Tuder 
E. Leuchtner 
 
 
A motion to accept the minutes as presented was made by Commissioner Leuchtner and 
seconded by Commissioner Tuder. Motion carried. 
 
A motion to accept the Wardens report was made by Commissioner Nierenberg and 
seconded by Commissioner Tuder. Motion carried. 
 
Department Report: Director George stated that all is well and good at the Shelter. 
Someone brought in a nice King Charles spaniel that will be up for adoption. 
 
Commission Report: Commissioner Nierenberg was re-appointed. 
 
Correspondence: None 
 
Old Business: 
 
Pound Pooches-status quo 
Volunteer up-date: Good core group, the dogs are regularly walked and socialized. 
 
Non-Profit: Jan not in attendance, she said she had called pet-co. She also said she would 
try and make an appointment with Mike or another Attorney to help us with the 
paperwork. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Commissioner Blake and seconded by Commissioner 
Nierenberg. Meeting adjourned at 12:40 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Pat Liptak 


